
Dear Friends 
 
As you know SuperMAG went public in January 2009.  As expected we had a 
somewhat rocky start although we did not expect the server to breakdown 
in February. 
 
We have received input from the community and made appropriate 
improvements.  We are constantly trying to add features and make the  
site more user-friendly so please feel free to make suggestions.  We  
will upgrade to a new server in the near future which will allow us to  
include a number of new tools. 
 
We hope to continue our fruitful collaboration in the future. 
 
Best wishes and thanks, 
jesper 
 
 


